
 
 

 
 
Mr Jim O’Callaghan,  
On behalf of ERAS ECO Limited 
 
 
2nd December 2021 
 
 
Licence review from ERAS ECO Limited in respect of the installation located at Foxhole, 
Youghal, County Cork, P36 F903. 
 
 
 
Dear Mr O’Callaghan, 

 
Thank you for your correspondance that the Agency received on 18th November 2021 in 
response to the Agency’s letter of the 17th November 2021.   
 
I am to advise that the information received has been assessed and can confirm that you may 
now resubmit the review application.  

Please note that the re-submission of your application will result in a revised application date and 
this may require the newspaper notice to be re-advertised. Guidance for applicants on the content of 
site & newspaper notices is available on the EPA Website  . 

The site notice must remain in place for 1 month after resubmission of an application.  Please submit 
evidence of the new newspaper notice when resubmitting the application, if required. 

Please direct any queries to licensing@epa.ie 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Tel: 053 – 9160600 

 

http://www.epa.ie/pubs/forms/lic/industrial%20emissions/
mailto:licensing@epa.ie

